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This morning in assembly Mrs Ellerker introduced 
us to some very important mascots to support 
pupils knowledge and understanding of Catholic 
Social Teaching. These mascots help us to all un-
derstand that Catholic Social Teaching (CST) is 
about the common good and promoting human 
dignity.  
We introduced ‘Luc The Deer’ mascot, who stands 
for ‘Human Dignity’. We looked at the CST Keys 
for KS2 and introduced the 9 principles of CST, 
reflecting on how we are all made in God’s image.    

We are looking forward to being introduced to 
another CST mascot in assembly on Monday. 
These mascots, and an understanding of CST un-
derpin so much of our work as a school at the 
centre of the local and parish community and en-
courage children to think about their everyday 
lives. 

Enjoy a wonderful weekend everyone. 

Week Beginning – 19th June 

2STF - swimming lessons all week 

Monday 19th 

Yr6—return from PGL  

Tuesday 20th 

Yr6—NO SCHOOL 

New to Reception meeting—7pm 

Wednesday 21st 

Yr1 (group 1) - Trip to Morden Hall park 

Thursday 22nd 

St John Fisher Feast Day  

St James Class Mass - 9am (parents and car-

ers of children in 4STJ are welcome to attend) 

Yr1 (group 2) - Trip to Morden Hall park 

Friday 23rd 

Reception Classes Assembly—9am (parents 

and carers of children in RSTR and RSTE are 

welcome to attend) 

Letters Home: 
Junior Roadwatch—Yr5 
St John Fisher Feast Day Picnic—
Whole school 
Imago School Photos—Whole school 
Open Door Book Swap—YrR—Yr6 

If you have any concerns about a child please contact school@st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk 

Una S,  Edmund T,  

Leanora D, Laura K, Ethan K, 

Oscar R, Caleb C, Tamara W. 

Congratulations and all God’s bless-

ings on those children who are  

receiving the sacrament of First Holy 

Communion at St. John Fisher church 

in the coming weeks. We hope that 

your day will be special and  

sacred and that you continue to grow 

in God’s love, nourished by the  

Eucharist and ask God 

to watch over an guide 

them through this next 

step in their journey of 

faith. 



This week Yr5 had a visit from the police. We were able to sit in the police van and 

have a look around, finding out what it was used for and how the siren worked. In 

small groups we were then able to use a Speedometer to track how fast people were 

driving on Grand Drive. The speed limit there is 20mph—anyone going faster than 

this was pulled over and had the chance to talk with us about the dangers of driving 

fast especially in front of our school. We each got a keyring from the police as a 

memory of their visit.  

We really enjoyed the visit—it was great fun and we learnt loads about the police too.  

By Ella and Alice 5STNN 

In DT this week Y5 made Tomato sauce. We washed 

our hands, got our equipment ready and then peeled 

and diced the onions and garlic cloves which we fried in 

a saucepan until the onions were soft.  

Then we peel and grated some carrots which were add-

ed to the mixture for a few minutes and the we added 

tinned tomatoes.  

We blended the mixture, poured it in to pots and kept 

in in the fridge overnight. 

The next day we warmed the sauce up and served it 

with pasta.  

It was so delicious some of us even had seconds and 

thirds!!  

We enjoyed cooking and hope to make the sauce again. 

By Florence and Cable 5STT 

Yr2 REMINDER:  

Please ensure that you have registered 

your child for the  

2023/24 First Holy Communion  

Sacrament at St John Fisher Church.  

You can use the link below to  

register your child:  

First Holy Communion  

Registration  

http://www.stjohnfishermerton.co.uk/first%20communion%20reply%20slip%202023.pdf
http://www.stjohnfishermerton.co.uk/first%20communion%20reply%20slip%202023.pdf


Caterlink have introduced a wider option cold menu. 

The menu for the hot option is above and the cold option is below. 

 
2784g 2765g 2731g 2702g 

Congratulations to water house who were the House Point  

winners last half term.  

They will be able to enjoy their prize before the end of this term. 

The competition is now on to see who will be the  

final house point winners for 2022/23... 

Which house will end the school year as House Point champions? 



A group of Yr4 girls had a great 

morning this week at the Ursu-

line sports day. They partici-

pated in a range of sports in-

cluding lacrosse and volleyball.  

The girls showed fantastic 

sportsmanship and thoroughly 

enjoyed the day.  

With Yr6 away our Yr5 pupils did an outstanding job of repre-

senting SJF at the MSSP Yr5/6 Athletics Competition on Friday. 

They showed great resilience against some strong competi-

tion.  

 

 

We waved goodbye to Yr6 today as the set off for their weekend  

of fun at PGL Windmill Hill. 

Hopefully the sun continues to shine and the rain stays away for them and we 

look forward to hearing all about their adventures when they return on Monday. 

Don’t forget to keep up with their fun on the school twitter account: 

@sjfschoolmerton 



 

Attendance Percentage  

week beginning                    

5th June 2023  
                                                                                                                              

Class 
Week  

commencing 

05/06/23 

Week  

commencing 

22/05/23 

St Rose 97.50 97.30 

St Elizabeth 99.20 95.70 

St Susanna 98.80 94.30 

St Helena 98.30 98.00 

St Francis 100.00 94.50 

St Ignatius 96.70 95.00 

St Nicholas 96.60 97.60 

St Hugh 99.10 96.80 

St James 99.60 97.60 

St Osmund 96.60 96.90 

St Teresa 92.90 97.70 

St Ninian 98.80 93.70 

St Aidan 94.60 90.00 

St Scholastica 93.80 91.30 

Overall 97.30 95.40 

Best Class: St Francis 

St Scholastica -  Ellie Y 

St Aidan -  Al S 

St Ninian - Henry B 

St Teresa -  Laura K 

St James -  Alfie K 

St Osmund - Desange S 

St Hugh -  Sophie D 

St Nicholas - Francesca I 

St Francis -  Abigail P 

St Ignatius – Hoyt W 

St Susanna -  Hannah C 

St Helena -  Joe T 

St Elizabeth - Daisy H 

St Rose -  Vivienne SG 

Nursery - Alexander S 

These pupils have 

shown others they value 

them by listening 

 
 

This week’s overall  

winner of Ms Kenna’s  

BIG PENCIL……… 

** Niamh M** 
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